
 
 

A Service to Celebrate the Life of 
 

David Alan Norris 
 

4th March 1947 - 15th July 2021 
 

 
 

Friday 30th July at 11.15 
West Chapel, North Cemetery, Strouden Ave,  

Bournemouth BH8 9HX 
 

Service Conducted by 
Rob Langdown, Independent Celebrant 

 



 
Entrance Music 

He Ain’t Heavy (he’s my Brother) 
By the Soldiers 

 

Words of Welcome 
 

Poem 
He is Gone 

by David Harkins 
 

You can shed tears that he is gone 
Or you can smile because he has lived, 

 

You can close your eyes and pray that he will come back 
Or you can open your eyes and see all that he has left. 

 

Your heart can be empty because you can’t see him 
Or you can be full of the love that you shared. 

 

You can turn your back on tomorrow and live yesterday 
Or you can be happy for tomorrow because of yesterday. 

 

You can remember him and only that he is gone 
Or you can cherish his memory and let it live on. 

 

You can cry and close your mind, be empty and turn your back 
Or you can do what he would have wanted: 

 smile, open your eyes, love and go on. 

 
 

Psalm 23 
 

A Tribute to David 
 
 



 
 

 
 

Music for Reflection 
The Bicycle Song by David Rovics 

plus family slide show 
 
 

The Final Farewell 
 
 

The Lord’s Prayer 
 

Our Father, who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name; 
Thy kingdom come; thy will be done; 

On earth as it is in heaven. 
Give us this day our daily bread. 

And forgive us our trespasses, 
As we forgive those who trespass against us. 

And lead us not into temptation; 
But deliver us from evil. For thine is the kingdom, 

the power and the glory, 
for ever and ever. Amen 

 
 

Closing Words 

 
Music as You Leave 

Swing Low, Sweet Chariot 
By Ladysmith Black Mambazo 

 

 
 
 



 
 

Steve, Trev and family would like to thank you for all the kind 
messages of sympathy and support. 

 
 

 
 

 

Donations in memory of David to Parkinson’s UK 
can be made online at www.funeraldirector.co.uk/david-norris 

 

or sent c/o 
AE Jolliffe & Son, 

17 Victoria Road, Ferndown, Dorset, BH22 9HT  
 

 

You are all most welcome to join the family for 
refreshments following the service at: 

22 Forest View Drive, Stapehill, 
Wimborne, BH21 7NZ 


